
 

Congratulations to Vanessa Scott on being awarded the Penobscot County 
Sheriff’s Office Community Service Award. This recognition is a testament 
to the outstanding work she does as the Mental Health Clinician with the 
Sheriff’s Department patrol division. 

Vanessa’s dedication and positive impact she has had on both the community 
and the work of the Sheriff’s office are truly commendable. Her efforts have 
not only enhanced the services CHCS provides but have also made a 
significant difference in the lives of many. 

Thank you, Vanessa, for your unwavering commitment and for being such 
an integral part of our team. CHCS is incredibly proud of your achievements 
and grateful for your continued contributions. Enjoy this recognition, you 
deserve it!!! 

 


